
From: Leroy Beavers <n5470@lapd.online> 
Date: Fri, Jul 21, 2017 at 1:57 PM 
Subject: RE: Hamid Khan C17-0500027 Extension 
To: StopLAPD Spying-Coalition <stoplapdspying@gmail.com> 
 

 
The department which handles the research has requested an extension.  The delivery date is July 29, 
2017.  If you have any questions please contact me.  Thank you. 
  
  
  
LeRoy Beavers 
Legal Affairs Division/Discovery 
LAPD 
213-978-2156 
  
From: StopLAPD Spying-Coalition [mailto:stoplapdspying@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 5:32 PM 
To: Leroy Beavers <n5470@lapd.online> 
Subject: Re: Hamid Khan C17-0500027 Extension 

  

Hello Mr Beaver, We are writing in reference to the Stop LAPD Spying Coalition's CPRA 
request dated May 10, 2017 - attachment 1.  We received your response on June 6, 
2017 asking for 14 days statutory extension - attachment 2.  It has been six weeks 
since the last communication. We would appreciate it if our request for public records 
can be resolved with immediate effect.  Thank you.  Hamid Khan 
 

 

Thank you, 

  

  

Stop LAPD Spying Coalition 

www.stoplapdspying.org 

(424) 209-7450 
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